
From: ACHR <ACHR@acmqt.com> 

Sent: Thursday, July 15, 202110:34 AM 

To: Scanlan, Joseph (EGLE) <ScanlanJ@michigan.gov> 

Subject: Violation Notice Acknowledgement 

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov 

Good Morning Joseph, 

I am writ ing to let you know that we received the Violation Notices of N6667, and N7162. 

We submitted our 2020 Air Pol lution Report online, but our submittal was late. The reason for our 

submittal being late was due to major staffing changes, and our new staff making sure that the 

submittal was done correctly. 

Thank you, 

Jesica Hillier 
HR/Payroll 

Office: 906-226-6504 Ext. 101 I Fax: 906-226-6503 

www.acmat.com 

Mail To: P.O. Box 970 M arquette, Ml 49855 

Ship To: 14 Industrial Park Dr. Negaunee, M l 49866 


